Salt Lake County Human Resources Policy 2-1000: Privatization

Purpose

This policy provides for the uniform and equitable treatment of employees transferred from
County service due to privatization.

I. Policy

Employees transferred from County Service due to privatization will be subject to employment
terms established by the Human Resources Division.

Il. Procedures
A. Transfers of County employees due to privatization will be governed by contract(s) established
between Salt Lake County and the service provider.
B. Under such circumstances, the following are applicable:

1. County employees in the affected units, sections or divisions will transfer to the payroll of
the contracted service provider in accordance with the contract(s) terms.

2. All merit employees affected who are not covered by the terms of the contract or choose
not to transfer to the payroll of the contracted service provider who have completed six
months and one day of work with Salt Lake County will be reduced-in-force according to HR
Policy 2-900 Reduction in Force Separations.

Ill. References
A. Human Resources Policy:
1. 2-900, Reduction in Force Separation
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http://slco.org/uploadedFiles/depot/admin/fHR/policy/2-900_Reduction_in_Force_Separations.pdf
https://www.slco.org/globalassets/1-site-files/human-resources/policies/employment/2-900.pdf

